From: Meynell, Charlotte

Sent: 10 March 2021 14:45
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2021/0356/HS2 - Extension to Granby Terrace and Land within Railway

Cutting to South - TfL comments

Hi,

Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response to app. ref.
2021/0356/HS2.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

fFrom: Hindle Emily | NG

Sent: 10 March 2021 14:42

To: Meynell, Charlotte <Charlotte.Meynell @camden.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: 2021/0356/HS2 - Extension to Granby Terrace and Land within Railway Cutting to South - TfL comments

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]| Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

TfL Spatial Planning Reference: CMDN/21/8

Borough Reference: 2021/0356/HS2

Location: Granby Terrace, Lane within Railway Cutting

Proposal: Application for approval under Schedule 17 of High Speed Rail (London - West Midlands) Act 2017 of a
two-span expansion to the existing.

Dear Charlotte,

Thank you for contacting Transport for London (TfL) on the above application. TfL have no comments on this
application; however, we do request confirmation that there will be no impact on pedestrian & cyclist safety and
that pedestrian & cyclist movement will not be impacted during construction. This is to ensure that there are no
safety concerns with the proposed alternative designs.

Kind regards,
Emily



Emily Hindle | Assistant Planner (North)
Spatial Planning | City Planning
Transport for London, 9 Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, London E20 1IN

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 5 Endeavour Square, London,
E20 1JN. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the
following link: http://www tfl. gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as T{L accepts no liability for any loss, or
damage which may be caused by viruses.



